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Press Release 

Japan Electronics and Information Technology Association 

 

Inter BEE 2020 ONLINE 
closes with 21,056 attendees 

 

The Japan Electronics and Information Technology Industries Association (JEITA; Chairman: 

Shigeki Ishizuka, Vice Chairman and Representative Executive Officer, Sony Corporation) is pleased 

to announce the completion of Inter BEE 2020 ONLINE (live event period: Wednesday, November 18 

- Friday, November 20, 2020; open period: Wednesday, November 18 - Friday, February 26, 2021), its 

first online event. ), which was held online for the first time (live event period: Wednesday, November 

18, 2020 - Friday, February 26, 2021), has come to an end and announced that the number of 

registered visitors was 21,056 (of which 20,748 were from Japan and 310 from overseas). 

 

Inter BEE is a comprehensive media event that gathers together the latest information and 

innovations in the video, broadcasting, communications, audio, lighting, and media businesses, 

covering the fields of "creation (production)," "delivery (transmission)," and "reception (experience)," 

with content at the core. Inter BEE 2021 will be the next Inter BEE. The next edition of Inter BEE 2021 

will be announced at a later date. 

 

For the latest information and details, please refer to the official website. 

www.inter-bee.com 
 

 

【For inquiries from companies and organizations】 

Japan Electronics Show Association 

Official Website Inquiry（www.inter-bee.com） 

TEL︓03-6212-5231  E-mail︓contact2020@inter-bee.com 

 

【For inquiries regarding this matter from the press】 

Japan Electronics and Information Technology Industries Association 

TEL︓03-5218-1053  E-mail︓press@inter-bee.com 


